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Technology in Teaching Mathematics  
Doug Ensley, Shippensburg University 

This workshop will be centered on discussions of some common technologies used in the mathematics classroom.  We will touch on issues concerning online homework systems, web-based applets, computer algebra systems, and emerging technologies.  Participants will leave with essential resources for getting started with some of these ideas as well as a connection to colleagues with some of the same concerns and goals.
Org-mode: Mathematical Life in Plain Text


G. Jay Kerns, Youngstown State University
Org-mode is a recently developed editing mode for the text editor Emacs which supports the editing of plain text documents. It implements all sorts of things, such as to-do lists, project planning, web publishing, LaTeX + beamer documents, and much more. In this talk I will present some of the ways I have used org-mode to streamline a large proportion of my academic life, and will share some templates with those who might like to give it a whirl.
Enhancing a Statistics Course with Technology

Ryan Rahrig, Ohio Northern University
In this talk, I’ll explain the benefits of using technology in introductory statistics courses.  Technology can be used for so much more than just easing the sometimes tedious nature of statistical calculations.  There are a myriad of software programs available to choose from.  While a program can greatly enhance a student’s understanding of statistical concepts, knowing the right program to choose can be a seemingly daunting task.  Keeping the non-statistician in mind, I’ll provide a summary of statistical programs and describe some of the pros and cons of each.  A few of the more popular programs will be explored a bit further as I illustrate some of their notable features with a few examples.
The Practice of Teaching

Jennifer J. Quinn, University of Washington, Tacoma

Fully engaging students requires more than an inspiring lecture.  It takes connection, action, and reflection on the part of the instructor and the students. All too often our classroom planning focuses only on content. In this workshop, we will reflect on desired student learning outcomes, brainstorm different methods to facilitate those outcomes, and individually commit to implement a “new-to-you” idea to practice and make part of your teaching repertoire.
